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Comments: Our home is in North Bend, a couple of miles from the dunes. During the summer, the noise from the
ATV's resembles loud bees and the buzzing continues all through the summers, especially on weekends. In
addition there are explosions and booms that resonate across the bay and bother our pets and the pets of others,
plus can interrupt our sleep. The noise is reflected on the water, it seems.

As a retired music educator, | am seriously concerned about the hearing of the ATV users because the loud
noise from the engines can easily ruin their hearing. It is simple to limit the noise level from the engines, be
courteous to the neighboring households, and save the hearing of the ATV enthusiasts.



